PERMANENT MISSION OF DENMARK
TO THE UNITED NATIONS

Ref. no. 2020-31246

The Permanent Mission of Denmark to the United Nations presents its
compliments to H.E. Mr. Munir Akram, President of the Economic and Social

Council.

The Government of Denmark is pleased to accept the invitadon to volunteer
for the sixth round of Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) to ke place at the 2021
High-Level Politcal Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF) to be held under
the auspices of the Economic and Social Council. This will be Denmark’s second

VNR.

The Permanent Mission of Denmark to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to H.E. Mr. Munir Akram, President of the Economic and

Social Council, the assurances of its highest consideration.

New York, September 9, 202
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H.E. Mr. Munir Akram
President of the Economic and Social Council United Natons
New York



